From: angela triantafyllou

Date: Thu, Sept 21, 2023, 9:35 p.m. Subject: 705 Fanshawe homeless hub

To: <crahman@london.ca>

Hello I am writing to express the disinterest of the idea of the homeless hub being located at 705 Fanshawe. I have lived in the community for 11 years and also enjoy the black pearl restaurant. The restaurant has overcome so many hardships and covid and is such a family-friendly welcoming place I do not think they would be impacted in any way but negatively in doing this. As well I understand the necessity of housing right now but the location is not practical for these people and situations because there are no resources near by. There is a high school close as well. Please do not approve this it is very concerning.